
Dear students and respected parents, 

I hope this message finds you in excellent health and high spirits. I am 

writing to intimate you about a change in the schedule of the Parent-

Teacher Meeting for the First Term, 2023. Considering the escalating 

incidence of Conjunctivitis or Pink Eye Infections and prioritizing the 

well-being of all concerned, the parent-teacher meeting will now take 

place on Saturday, 14.10.2023, instead of the previously communicated 

date of 07.10.2023. Kindly adjust your schedules accordingly. 

Thank you. 

Principal 


